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Next Week at RCHS

Bell 1

Bell 1 

Bell 1

BSU (Room 30) Anime/Gaming (LC)
No Place for Hate (Mezzanine) 

No School for Students

FOR ATHLETICS SCHEDULES CLICK HERE

Bell 1Mathletes (Room 31)
Cooking Club (Caf)

Engineering Club (Room 301)
College Fair (Gym)

Art/Ceramics Club (Art
Room in the Howard Center)

https://romancatholicathletics.com/


PCLPCL
ChampionsChampionsChampions



THE ROMAN
ARENA MOST

RECENT
EPISODE: CLICK

HERE

https://www.romancatholichs.com/student-life/student-affairs/clubs-and-organizations/podcast


College FairCollege FairCollege Fair

MARCH 9THMARCH 9THMARCH 9TH4:00-6:30 PM4:00-6:30 PM4:00-6:30 PM

On March 9th, over 50 colleges and
universities will be in Roman’s gym. 



There will also be representatives from

trade schools and the military.  
All students and parents are welcome to

attend. 
Please join us for this event to learn more

about colleges and 
what they have to offer. 






Course selection for the 2023-2024 school year has
begun. Mr. Buck is currently meeting with students to
discuss the process and distribute course selection forms.
guidance counselors are also present during these
meetings to answer student questions. They met with
juniors last week and sophomores this week. They will
meet with freshmen next week. Approximately two weeks
after these information meetings, Mr. Buck will meet with
students again to collect the completed forms. Students
should use the time in between to consult with parents
about their elective options. Students can also meet with
their guidance counselors and Mr. Buck to ask questions. 

COURSECOURSE  
SELECTIONSELECTION

Click here for theClick here for the
Parent Guide for CourseParent Guide for Course

SelectionSelection

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nBEQPtW85Af70IWHW5i0te0P2vUCO3zP/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nBEQPtW85Af70IWHW5i0te0P2vUCO3zP/view?usp=share_link


BaseballBaseball
TryoutsTryouts

Baseball tryouts are next Monday-Wednesday
March 6-8 at Smith Playground immediately

after school from 2:45-5:15.  Smith is located at
2100 S. 24th Street. 



In case of inclement weather, please check the

baseball Twitter page at Romanbaseball1





Interested in
marching with Roman

Catholic? Come by
the Student Affairs
Office to sign up. 

Open to all! You
don't even have

to be Irish! 



The survey will be open from now, until March 10, 2023.
Since parents from each Archdiocesan high school will be completing the survey, we ask that if
you have students at a high school you complete the survey at each school.
All information gathered is secure (you don’t have to provide your name).
For data accuracy, we ask each family to complete the survey once.

Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
As in past years, I write with a special invitation for you to participate in a very important project
here at Roman Catholic High School – our annual Continuous Improvement Survey. The data we
gather from the survey helps us understand what we are doing well as a school and also what
opportunities we have to make us even better.
 
Survey questions center on five key areas, Instructional Quality, Constituent Relations, Operational
Excellence, Finance, and Overall Satisfaction. We estimate it should take 15-20 minutes to complete.
You will have the chance to rate each area on a five point scale and also add comments where
necessary.
 
Some other details:

 
We will receive the survey results in April and will communicate them to you soon after. Know that
all data gathered benefits us here at Roman Catholic High School. The survey results will provide us
with needed data that helps us maintain a school culture focused on continuous improvement.
 
Here is the survey link:

 https://www.research.net/r/aops-pf
 
The code is: H#214

Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 
John Curry
Roman Catholic High School

SURVEYSURVEY
PARENTPARENT

https://www.research.net/r/aops-pf


LIFEGUARDSLIFEGUARDSLIFEGUARDSNEEDED!NEEDED!NEEDED!
The City of Philadelphia is hiring lifeguards for

the summer.
1. Positions start at $16

2. Ages 16 and up
3. Free training 

4. Free certification for 16-24 year olds
5. Apply before April 15 to receive a $1,000

end-of-the-season bonus.
For more information, visit Phila.gov/lifeguard

http://phila.gov/lifeguard


The 31st Annual Greater
Philadelphia Area
Leadership Award 

Honoring 
Charles P. Pizzi 



Thursday, March 30,

2023
Union League Liberty Hill

800 Ridge Pike
Lafayette Hill, PA 19444



Cocktails - 6:00 PM

Dinner - 7:00 PM
Business Attire

Tickets: $300/person



All proceeds support
students at Roman

Catholic High School



To attend the event,
make a contribution, or

for sponsorship
opportunities, please

contact John
Prendergast '08,

Executive Director of
Mission Advancement, at
jprendergast@romancat
holichs.com or (215) 627-

5487, Ext. 204. 



GREATER PHILADELPHIA AREAGREATER PHILADELPHIA AREAGREATER PHILADELPHIA AREA
LEADERSHIP AWARD DINNERLEADERSHIP AWARD DINNERLEADERSHIP AWARD DINNER

mailto:jprendergast@romancatholichs.com


ANNOUNCEMENTS AND REMINDERSANNOUNCEMENTS AND REMINDERS
From the Mothers' Club:







PARENT REMINDERS
Parents and Guardians: Please click here for directions on how to e-sign all of your

son’s back to school forms. If you need assistance getting into your parent portal on
PowerSchool, please contact Ms. Shipton at mshipton@romancatholichs.com.

These forms can ONLY be accessed through your parent portal, not on the student
portal. It is easier to complete on a desktop computer and must be done on an

internet browser, not the PowerSchool app.

The Facts Tuition 2023-2024 Financial Aid
Application is open at factsmgt.com. If you need
assistance applying, please call 1-866-441-4637. 

From the Tuition Office:

Academic Help for Struggling Students:
Did your son struggle academically the first semester? We have been running Academic

Assistance Program after school since the end of the first quarter. AAP is held every
Monday, Wednesday and Thursday right after school for about an hour. The group meets

in either Room 10 or the Learning Commons. National Honor Society tutors are 
available to assist students. If after school is not a great option, Mr. Giachetti is also 

holding tutoring sessions from 7am - 8am every morning in Room 10. He is able to assist
students with English and with writing for any class. Please encourage your son to attend!

For Information from Guidance
C L I C K  H E R E

Tips for Addressing Academic Concerns
C L I C K  H E R E

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jsnkj6qdngmJoMKgd_SiQ14bbJaHcY9U/view?usp=sharing
mailto:mshipton@romancatholichs.com
http://factsmgt.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rjLHSv9uQpdFCAmG7NYITV5YDAoSMlzw/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g_GYwH3u6UW5FmvqK1tGmLfkDA7dW5Rk/view?usp=share_link

